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Gadget game . Doom 3 Doom 3 had wide release on the PC, the
Upon its original release, Doom 3 received widespread critical

acclaim, as well as commercial success. which included
downloadable versions of the game which could be bought from
its website and several retail websites. Doom 3 is set in the year

2020 after the events of the video game Doomsday, Doom 3
continues the story of the antagonistic Doom II villain, the arch-

vile, the demon, Satan, who returns to Earth and spreads the
scourge. The events in the game expand out beyond the

containment sphere set up by the United States Army , and
involve a military base in Virginia, and a Polish freighter off the
coast of the city of New Jersey in the United States, transporting

toxic waste. The game makes extensive use of Pixar's RenderMan
rendering software. Multiplayer The game features two game

modes: single-player mode and multiplayer mode. Multiplayer is
fully customizable, and offers several play modes and modes for
up to 32 players, including deathmatch and team deathmatch.
The game also features a portable version similar to that of the
console version, allowing up to six players to play on up to four

LAN game consoles. Several multiplayer games have been
developed for the Doom 3 engine: Battlezone Legion: The Chosen
Team Fortress 2 and the special edition of Doom 3 developed for
The Vietcong , an online turn-based strategy game, was free to all

owners of the game when it was released, and was eventually
made a paid download. Doom 3's trademark gun model was

developed by Bren Lippel , whose contributions went uncredited.
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Ports The GameCube and PlayStation 2 versions of Doom 3 use a
port of the Xbox game engine. Doom 3: Resurrection of Evil was

released in 2004 as an expansion pack for Doom 3, featuring new
levels, weapons and multiplayer. Windows (SciTech/Emsisoft) The
Windows (Windows-only) ports of the game are non-interactive,
and feature the Doom 3 engine. The game is fully functional but
features no gameplay or audio components, and the decision to
remove them is part of the game's unofficial legacy. The ports

were released for Windows XP and 6d1f23a050
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